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mandate in operative paragraph 6.b of resolution AG/RES. 2038 (XXXIV-O/04), “Prevention of Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance and Consideration of the Preparation of

a Draft Inter-American Convention”)

Sao Paulo, October 15, 2004
Ambassador Alberto Borea

Permanent Representative of Peru

Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs

Organization of American States

Dear Mr. Ambassador Borea:

On behalf of Geledes – Instituto de Mulher Negra, a civil society organization registered with the Organization of American States, we would like to express our interest in participating in the meeting to be held in Washington, D.C. on December 9, 2004.

The meeting is to be held pursuant to AG/RES. 2038 (XXXIV-O/04), adopted by the General Assembly at its regular session in Quito, Ecuador, which envisaged a meeting attended by government experts, inter-American specialized organizations, and nongovernmental organizations, at which a representative of the Justice Studies Center of the Americas (JSCA) will present the conclusions of the study “Judicial System and Racism against Persons of African Descent.” 

Given that Geledes is a civil society organization working in this field, it wishes to share its experience with others attending the meeting, as we have participated in all conferences on the subject of racial discrimination.

In this way we will be in a position, as the Coordinator of the SOS Racismo Project, to address the need for and importance of the upcoming Inter-American Convention All Forms of Discrimination.


We see this meeting as a follow-up to our work in the region, as well as a sequel to the work we will be presenting to the IACHR at a hearing on October 22, 2004, from 10:15 to 11:15 a.m., at which we will submit a report on the status of violations of the human rights of persons of African descent in Latin America.

So we would like to take this opportuinity to invite you to attend that hearing.


Looking forward to receiving your confirmation that we may attend the meeting on December 9, 2004, I remain


Sincerely yours,

Rodnei Jerico da Silva


Coordinator, SOS Racismo


in charge of OAS-related matters
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�.	A Civil Society Organization registered with the OAS.





